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Dry Creek Academy 
 

Our Winter Dry Creek Academy session begins on Tuesday, 
January 7th, and will run for four weeks, ending on Wednesday, 
January 29th. Please note the day of the week each club is being 
held. Students should be reminded to check the Dry Creek 
Academy bulletin board to see which club they are in. Please note 
that some of the classes are offered on both days, but students 
will be in either one or the other day, not both days! 
Tuesday 
6th Grade Girls Volleyball, Chess, Snowflake Arts & Crafts, Stained 
Glass & Etching, Kids Sewing, Computer Coding, Board Games, Ping 
Pong, Book Club 

Wednesday 
Open Volleyball, Chess, Snowflake Arts & Crafts, Stained Glass & 
Etching, Crocheting, Kids Sewing, iMovie, CPR/Basic 1st Aid, Science 
That Rocks 

Tuesday/Wednesday 
Wickiup Broadcasting Company (WBC) 
 

 

 

 

January 2020 
 

January 2 School Resumes 
 
January 7 Winter Dry Creek 

Academy begins 
 
January 9 PTO meeting – 10am 
 
January 10 No School  
 (PD day for teachers) 
 
January 14 6th Grade ski 
January 16 6th Grade ski 
 
January 15 Osmond Spelling Bee 
 Gym – 9am 
 
January 17 No School 
 
January 21 5th Grade ski 
January 23 5th Grade ski 
 
Janury 22 District Spelling Bee 
  District Office – 9am 
 
January 28 4th Grade ski 
 
January 29 Winter Dry Creek  

Academy ends 
 
January 31 No School 
 
February 4 4th Grade ski 

 

Winter has arrived! 
A goal of our physical education department is to teach 
sports/activities that will keep students active throughout 
their lives. Skiing and snowboarding are an obvious choice 
as we are privileged to live in an area with abundant 
snowfall. Thanks to your support of the fundraiser and 
reduced prices offered by Pine Creek Ski Resort, we are 
able to offer two days of skiing/snowboarding with 
instruction for each grade level. The two days increase the 
likelihood that our young skiers will taste enough success 
to instill a desire to continue. It is amazing to see how 
quickly they learn! 

           Busy Bee! 
 
 
 

Classrooms will be holding their preliminary Spelling 
Bees to decide on the three representatives from each 
classroom to participate in the Osmond Written 4th-6th 
Grade Spelling Bee on Wednesday, January 15th. The 
top five spellers from each grade will advance to the 
District Bee for 4th-6th grades on Wednesday, January 
22nd. The top ten 6th graders for the District will then 

advance to the District 6th-8th Bee on February 5th.  

   


